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Aaron Panko

From: patricia weeks <weeksp56@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 8:50 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Subdivision Case No.SUB21- Meyer property development

I am a resident of SE Salem residing at 4540 Sunland Street SE, for over 25 years, and I have concerns about 

the proposed development of the Meyer property, for a number of reasons. 

The Meyer's property  has historical significance having been settled by the Meyer family in 1947 and 

preserved until present day. 

The plans call for the removal of a large number of trees including the a number of great oaks, which support 

habitat for a number of valuable species. This is at odds for the City of Salem's plans to counter climate 

change. Preserving trees and planting more of them should be the goal, not sacrificing them to profit land 

developers. 

Another concern is the real risk of flooding of homes in the area in the future due to land erosion. 

I also have concerns about increased traffic and congestion in the area.  

I strongly oppose this development going forward, and if it does I recommend that as many trees by preserved 

as possible especially the white oaks. 

 

Sincerely Dr Patricia Weeks  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


